
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

May 16, 1980

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regula tion
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the Application of
Tennessee Valley Authority

Docket Nos.

In letters dated April 1 and April 10, 1980, from L. S. Rubenstein,
TVA was requested to provide additional information concerning the
Sequovah and Watts Bar Nuclear Plant Safeguards Contingency Plans.
ýEnclosed are TVA' s responses to these concerns. Also enclosed are
plan revisions for Sequoyah and Watts Bar dated April 15, 1980, with
instructions for updating your copies 6 through 10 of the Safeguards
Contingency Plans.

The enclosed information is being sent by registered mail. The signed
receipt-signifies that you have received this information and acknow-
ledges that it is PROPRIETARY and should be withheld from public
disclosure as provided for in 10 CFR 2.790. This receipt will also
be taken as verification that your copies of the plan have been
updated and the superseded material has been destroyed.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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